Dear Mr. Mayor,

My name is Sadie Pelletier. I am concerned about the number of plastic bags that are used in our grocery stores. So I suggest that we put paper bags and boxes or bring your bag. Here are a few facts about plastic bags and what they do to our world.

- 1. Americans use 100 BILLION plastic bags in a year.
- 2. About **100,000** ocean animals are killed from plastic bags.
- 3. All plastic bags are only used for 12 minutes.

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter and I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,
Sadie Pelletier
Third grader at Christa McAuliffe Elementary School

